
WEBSTER Jessica 

From: STAITE Patricia
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 1:27 PM
To: 'Frechette, Mario (MTO)'
Cc: Boudreau, Kevin (MTO); Wilson, Paul (MTO); Morrisey, John (MTO)
Subject: RE: Notice of Completion of the Draft Environmental Study Report Supply to Essex County 

Transmission Reinforcement
Categories: SEC
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7/14/2010

Mario 
  
Thank you for your response.  We will apply for the permit as required when we are in the design construction 
phase of our project. 
  
Patricia Staite  
  

From: Frechette, Mario (MTO) [mailto:Mario.Frechette@ontario.ca]  
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 9:34 AM 
To: STAITE Patricia 
Cc: Boudreau, Kevin (MTO); Wilson, Paul (MTO); Morrisey, John (MTO) 
Subject: Notice of Completion of the Draft Environmental Study Report Supply to Essex County Transmission 
Reinforcement 
  
Hi Patricia, 
  
The Ministry of Transportation (MTO) has reviewed the subject Draft Environmental Study Report as per the 
Public Transportation and Highway Improvement Act and offers the following comments. 
  

Stage 1: The MTO has no concerns with the proposed Transformer Station on Concession Rd. 6 in the 
Municipality of Leamington and new double circuit 230 kilovolt transmission line on new corridor.  

  
Stage 2: An Encroachment permit will be required to cross Hwy 401 with the proposed additional double 
circuit 230 KV transmission line on the existing transmission corridor between Sandwich Junction and 
Lauzon TS in the City of Windsor.  Details and procedures on the crossing will be required as part of the 
permit process.  A Building and Land Use permit may also be required as part of this project.  

  
Don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions. 
  
Regards, 
  
  
  
Mario Frechette 
Technical Services Officer 
Contracts and Operations Office 
Operations - London 
West Region 
Tel: 519 873-4670 
Fax: 519 873-4734 
E-mail: Mario.Frechette@ontario.ca 
  


